
 
Canal Trip — Diamond & Ruby 

This week Canal and Ruby had a great time down on the Stroudwater Canal. 
They were given the chance to learn all about the canal itself and  

the wildlfe that call it their home. 
 

After that they enjoyed a journey along the water aboard a narrow boat. 
The weather couldn’t have been better. 

Many thanks to the Cotswold Canal Trust for a great day! 
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Dates for your diary 

 September 

21st  September Sizzle 

30th Hooke Court Meeting 
3pm—Hall 

 October 

2nd Trip to Goodrich Castle—
Rainbow & Amethyst 

16th  Hooke Court Residential 

22nd  Whole School Photos 

22nd & 23rd Parents’ Evenings 

24th End of Term 1 

25th  INSET DAY 

25th—4th  HALF TERM 

 November 

4th First Day of Term 2 

6th  Whole School  
Flu Immunisation 

 December 

10th Whole School Christmas  
Performance  

St Laurence church 
6pm 

20th Last Day of Term 2 

Tesco Token Scheme 
Don’t forget to pick up your Tesco tokens in store —

there’s just over a week to go. 
 

So far, we seem to be doing really well, but please 
continue to add to the token collection and help us  

secure the maximum prize of £1500! 

Class Most amount of stars last week 

Rainbow Samuel 

Amethyst Odette 

Amber Rosemary 

Ruby Juniper 

Diamond Ivy & Maya 

Quartz Oscar 

Aventurine Alexis 

Emerald Jaime 

TOMORROW! 
We look forward to seeing you all tomorrow for what 

we hope will be the best Sizzle yet! 
 

We are still looking for cake donations so please 
consider helping out if you can.  

Safeguarding 
Following the recent safeguarding course that all staff members at the  
school attended, we would like to suggest that for use outside of school, 

you provide your child with a password that they can use if ever  
approached by an adult they don’t recognise. This is a great way of  

ensuring that the stranger is who they say they are. 
 

We’d also like to draw attention to our 'online safety' page on the 
school website, which is full of useful information about keeping your 

child safe online—please read it.  
We urge you to sit with your child and talk to them about age  
appropriate apps, games and websites, as well as appropriate  

use of devices including mobile phones. 

Mobile Phones 
If your child brings a phone into school, 
please remind them to ensure it’s turned 
off and handed it into the office after 

arriving in the morning. 
Thank you. 
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